
Submitter: Tiffany Altilio 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3824 

I strongly believe it is in the public best interest and safety that this measure is not 

passed. I believe we frequently underestimate  the skill and precision required for the 

safe deliverance of a chiropractic adjustment and vaccination.  I have been 

extensively trained in both because I am both a chiropractor and a retired RN. I also 

have been actively involved in training for nursing assistance and chiropractic 

assistance, similar to PT assistants, and know without the background education in 

physiology they absolutely should not being performing an expanded scope. 


